[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Hebron is accepting sealed bids on road striping for the following roads: Merrill Hill Road (13,250 ft) and Station Road (25,265 ft). The striping must conform to all applicable MUTCD and MDOT regulations. Work needs to be completed no later than August 1, 2025.   

Proof of insurance is required. The Town of Hebron reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.

Sealed bids labeled “Road Striping 2025” will be accepted at the Hebron Town Office, until 4:00 pm, Thursday, June 5, 2025.  Bid may be awarded during the Board of Selectman’s meeting on June 10, 2025.
Questions may be directed to Roland Gagnon, Highway Department Foreman at (207) 966-2110 or to Butch Asselin, Chairman of the Board of Selectmen at (207) 744-7427 or by email: b.asselin@hebronmaine.org.

